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Report of the Meeting of the Regional Land Transport
Subcommittee held in the Level 5 Committee Room, The
Regional Council Centre, 142-146 Wakefield Street, Wellington
on Wednesday, 13 September 2000 at 1.30pm

Present

Cr McDavitt (Chairperson, Wellington Regional Council)

Cr Hutchings (Wellington City Council)
Mayor Read (South Wairarapa District Council)
Mr Royds (Automobile Association)
Cr Turver (Wellington Regional Council)

Also Present

Councillor McQueen, Wellington Regional Council

Mr Andrews, Berl

Officers Present

Messrs, Darroch, Sargent and Dr Watson

Public Business

Procedural Items

RLT77 Apologies
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Resolved (Cr McDavitt/Cr Turver)

That the apology from Mr. Bognuda, Commercial Road Users
Association be confirmed.

Councillor McDavitt said Mr Royds was attending as the replacement for Mr
Bognuda.

RLT78 Public Participation

Chris Horne, 28 Kaihuia Street, Northland

Chris Horne referred to his prepared statement about the Ministry of Transport's
Policy Discussion Document and he highlighted important points for members to
consider during their deliberations.

A copy of the statement was circulated.

Matter for Consideration

RLT79 Ministry of Transport – Policy Discussion Document Stage 2

Report 00.687 File:  T/1/4/1

Resolved (Cr McDavitt/Mayor Read)

That the papers received from the Ministry of Transport be noted and
officers be authorised to send a response to the Ministry of Transport
summarising the discussion on them with a copy going to all
subcommittee members.

The meeting closed at 3.55pm.

CR T J McDAVITT
Chairperson

Date

Regional Land Transport – 23 November 2000

To be moved:

That the Report of the Regional Land Transport Subcommittee meeting held on 13
September 2000, Items RLT77 to RLT 79 inclusive, be received.


